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CVI Secretary Treasurer

From: Dana Starritt <streamgrantsconsulting@gmail.com>
Sent: May 30, 2024 7:34 AM
To: CVI Secretary Treasurer
Subject: Re: Webinar today

Hi Stella,  
 
Sorry I didn't get back to you sooner!! 
 
I wanted to quickly pass on to you that there is a really great opportunity for nonprofits 
(particularly Legion groups, perhaps as it is available to nonprofits, not only charitable 
organizations) through Community Foundations... It's called the Community Prosperity 
Fund.  I'll copy some info and links here, but one thing you could do in advance of your June 2 
gathering is call your local Community Foundation (I think I recall you yourself are in the Comox 
Valley? So you would connect with Comox Valley Community Foundation).  Sigourney is the 
main admin person there, and she could confirm whether or not the structure of the Legions is 
eligible for this funding (same info would apply to all your member branches).  
Read about it here:  
Community Prosperity Fund 
 
I won't be available to help/attend on the June 2nd meeting. I just have too many projects on 
the go at the moment.  But please do pass on my contact information to anyone who may be 
looking for help with grant applications, and let's stay in touch.  
 
Happy to chat on the phone again, if you have more questions or anything!  
Dana 
------------ 
Dana Starritt (she/her) 
Stream Grants & Consulting 
C: 250-702-1001 
 
I respectfully acknowledge that the land on which I work, play and live is the unceded 
traditional territory of the K'òmoks First Nation, traditional keepers of this land. I 
thank them and their ancestors for their grace and tolerance and for their stewardship 
of the land, animals and waterways.  
 
 

On Wed, May 22, 2024 at 1:03 PM CVI Secretary Treasurer <SecretaryTreasurer@cvizone.ca> wrote: 

Hello Dana, 

  

Thanks you for your presentation today. Very informative. 

I would like to talk/meet with you soon. I have no grant 
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Writing experience but am a Life member of The Royal Canadian Legion. 

Currently a volunteer position as secretary treasurer of their  

Central Vancouver Island Zone. We provide workshops for twelve 

Branches within our Zone. Demand is for Grant writing workshop. I 

Have been tasked to facilitate it. We are holding it on June 2nd. 

I have gathered lots of material and your webinar has come 

In at the right time. 

I am now leaving for another appointment, but hope to give you 

A phone call later this afternoon. 

Sincerely, 

Stella  সহ঺঻ 

  

 

Stella Webers 

C.V.I. Zone Secretary/Treasurer 

250-338-2211 

SecretaryTreasurer@cvizone.ca 

www.cvizone.ca 
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